
International 
Teachers and Educators 
Program

The 3rd edition of the International Teachers and Educators 
Program is now open. Pilecki Institute invites teachers 
and educators from all over the world to participate. This 
year we are focusing on issues related to teaching about 
totalitarian systems.

International Teachers and Educators Program 
comprises:

- a 3-day online conference on 13–15 May 2022;
- an essay competition;
- a study tour in Poland.

Participants of the present edition will seek answers 
to the following questions:

- Why should we teach about totalitarianisms?
- What should such education be specifically about?
- How to teach about totalitarianisms?

Who can apply?

We invite school teachers, especially of history and social 
sciences, educators employed at museums and places of 
memory as well as all those involved in historical and civic 
education of the youth. 

How to apply?

Applications are open from 14 March 2022 until 20 
April 2022. Please apply via our form. You will be notified of 
acceptance no later than on 24 April.

    Application form

Previous editions of the program brought together 
participants from 18 countries. Join the community of ITEP 
graduates!

Participation in the program is free of charge.
 

    More information

    Join us on Facebook

Do you have any questions? Feel free to contact us: 
itep@instytutpileckiego.pl

2022

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8sOdGsNucAyQtUoCAu1V_6A7o1Lg7CIgxzjOGksOEkJjKEA/viewform
https://instytutpileckiego.pl/pl/instytut/kalendarz/the-3rd-edition-of-the-international-teachers-and-educators
https://www.facebook.com/events/4858064997622449?ref=newsfeed

https://www.facebook.com/events/4858064997622449?ref=newsfeed
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